December 15, 2016

Dear 2P Families,

It is hard to believe that we are already approaching the end of December and the holiday season. I wanted to remind everyone that tomorrow, Friday December 16th, is our class Breakfast Share. Students are so excited to show off all of their hard work! We have lots of work to show you. In order to provide ample time for work viewing the classroom (room 416) will be open starting at 7:50 a.m. One of our biggest “surprises” is a movie we created as a class. The movie was designed to be the culminating project of our continents, landforms, and mapping units. The run time for the movie is about 8 minutes and I intend to start it at 8:15 a.m. After the Breakfast Share I will send a link containing to the movie to all families for their viewing.

Thank you so much to all the families who have signed up to bring food, drinks, plates, etc. If you still would like to sign up to bring something please use this spreadsheet:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1R8dEUhjt9y7mLXY9YBp3TLhrJFB1qJYDVXICSOJGeII/edit?usp=sharing

Next week will be a very busy week. I know many families travel for the holidays and may be leaving before school lets out for winter break. If you are going to be leaving before December 23rd, please let me know! Winter break will begin on Saturday, December 24th and will last until Monday, January 2nd.  We will all return to school on Tuesday, January 3rd.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
I am looking forward to seeing everyone tomorrow!

Thanks,

Caitlin
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